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THURSDAY, APRIL 21, 2011  

 

LOCAL AREA PERSONAL INCOME, 2009 

 

 

Today, the Bureau of Economic Analysis (BEA) released estimates of personal income 

at the county level for 2009.  Among large counties (those with a population of more than 

250,000) the change in personal income from 2008 to 2009 ranged from an 8.1 percent decline 

(in Oakland County, Michigan) to a 4.2 percent gain (in Loudoun County, Virginia).  Growth 

slowed in all but one of the nation’s 255 large counties.  For the nation, personal income fell 

1.7 percent in 2009 after growing 4.0 percent in 2008.   

 

 

 

Personal income and per capita personal income for 2007-2009 have been released for 

all counties in the Nation on the BEA Web site: www.bea.gov. 

 


